AvVIs aux résidents

ville.montreal.qc.ca

Montréal &3

Notice to Residents
Borough of Outremont

Replacement of street lighting on the following
avenues: Wiseman, Manseau and Outremont

** NEW STARTING DATE OF WORK PROJECT

Work operations now rescheduled to start on:
November 13, 2018

As part of the project to optimize the neighbourhood and develop
Université de Montréal's future MIL campus, Ville de Montréal is
undertaking work to bring street lighting up to sta ndard on the
following avenues:

e Outremont (from Van Horne to the Outremont site)
« Wiseman (from Van Horne to the Outremont site)
» Manseau (from Outremont to Wiseman)

Work operations, to be carried out on an alternating basis, on one side
of the street at a time , will take a few days to complete on each street
and are expected to be finished in about three weeks' time , on all
avenues.

This new street lighting will produce less glare than the previously
installed type, while complying with the latest standards in this regard.
The main change is the colour of the lighting—3,000 K (warm white)
instead of 4,000 K (pure white).

Work schedule :
* Work operations will be carried out Monday - Friday, 7:30 a.m. —
7 p.m.

Impact of the work operations

* Traffic - No impact on traffic and no road closures

 Parking - No-parking signs will be posted at least 12 hours prior to
the work operations. Please make sure you obey the signs in place.

» Pedestrians - Pedestrian traffic on sidewalks will be maintained.
Refer to the signs in place.

» Access - Access to residences and businesses will be maintained.

* Buses - No impact on bus routes

 Cyclists - Cyclists will be able to travel safely.

« Waste and recycling collection - Collection schedules will be
maintained during the work operations. Identify your bins so that they
can be returned to the front of your building.

Ville de Montréal is aware of the inconveniences that this work causes
and thanks you for your cooperation. Additional notices will follow.
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Information

&> Info-travaux hot line : 514 872-3777, 8:30 a.m. — 4:30 p.m.
A 4
iio.—‘_‘l, ville.montreal.qc.ca/chantiers y www.twitter.com/Mtl_Circulation

ville.montreal.qc.ca/milmontreal

A4
/% 10 report situations at any other time, phone 311 and mention that you are calling about a
@ work project carried out by Ville de Montréal 's Service des infrastructures, de la voirie et

des transports.

Liaison officer
514 872-7711
info.mil@ville.montreal.gc.ca

Location of the work project

LAMP POST
REPLACEMENT
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